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Re: EC12.1 Jane-Finch Initiative – Community Development Plan and Updated Land Use Planning 
Framework 

To the Chair and Members of the Economic and Community Development Committee, 

It is with great enthusiasm that I express my support for The Jane-Finch Initiative.  The project offers an 
exciting opportunity for community engagement in planning out the future of the Jane-Finch neighborhood 
at a deeper level than most planning exercises or one-off development applications.   

Jane-Finch is home to more youth, refugees, single-parent led families, low income households and public 
housing tenants than any other neighbourhood in Toronto.  A holistic look at the future of our community 
and real engagement with all those who make up our neighbourhood is important to us all. 

I look forward to the continued involvement of my office on the project and express my support for the 
framework presented today. 

Sincerely, 

Anthony Perruzza 
City of Toronto Councillor 
Ward 7: Humber River-Black Creek 
(416) 338-5335
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